Friday 28 January 2022 Mid Term 3 Newsletter



www.fromevaleacademy.clf.uk

Follow us on Twitter: @frome_vale

Value of the term: Contribution Learning behaviour: Self-evaluating

We've had a great start to the year and with minimum disruption from Omicron. Thank you for all your help with continuing to support us with lateral flow testing and keeping children at home if they are poorly. We also wanted to say a big thank you for all your good luck messages, cake and chocolate when we were visited by Ofsted on the 12 and 13 January. We will receive the report over the coming few weeks and will share that with you just as soon as we can.

We are Contributors



Red Nose Day is back on Friday 18th March 2022. Register now to pre-order your free fundraising pack and other fundraising tools.

Click on the logo above.

We are Self-evaluating



Encouraging a more positive inner dialogue can have a massive impact on a child's ability to achieve, and change their outlook on life. Read a blog.

Click on the logo above.

We are Contributors



A video to help with understanding money for children. Understanding how to shop on a budget and what you need vs what you want. Fun and interactive!

Click on the logo above.

Safer Internet Day

Here is some exciting news Safer Internet Day is on Tuesday 8th February 2022. This year in the UK, Safer Internet Day explores respect and relationships online, focusing on the theme 'all fun and games'? Frome Vale Academy will be participating in this event with The UK Safer Internet Centre providing great resources for educators to select and use, to help embrace Safer Internet Day. Safer Internet Day inspires a national conversation about using technology responsibly, respectfully, critically, and creatively. Coordinated in the UK by the UK Safer Internet Centre, the celebration sees thousands of organisations get involved to promote the safe, responsible and positive use of digital technology for children and young people.

Want to know more?

Please click on the logo below where you will be taken to the Advice for parents and carers page where you

can find Top Tips Resources Films



All family friendly and designed to start a conversation and make you aware of the benefits and pitfalls of children using the internet.

Key Dates for your diary

Tuesday 1 February 2022	Donut and Hot Chocolate Sale—3.30pm
Thursday 3 February 2022	Open Door for parents/carers—8.30am to 9am
Tuesday 8 February 2022	Academy Council Meeting
Thursday 17 February 2022	Reception and Year 1 Disco — 3.30pm to 5pm
Friday 18 February 2022	Last Day Term 3
Monday 28 February 2022	First Day Term 4





Going Single-Use Plastic Free



Our Eco Warriors pupil voice group have already sent you a letter about FVA's ambition to become a school that has no single-use plastic.

We are working towards our Green Flag Award - an award which recognises the efforts we are making to protect our environment. We chose to decrease waste as one of our priorities because we want to protect the sea and our environment in our mission to become a greener school. It is our hope that, by the end of the year, we can call ourselves a single-use plastic free school.



Want more information? Click on the RSPCA logo



Parental Engagement

We are working hard to ensure that we communicate with our families by producing 2×1 termly newsletters and The Week Ahead notices that we send to you all. We recognise that by working together we will achieve the best outcomes for all our children. We wanted to share the following communication steps that will be taken around the 4 areas where you as parents and carers can support us with ensuring that our children are ready to learn. We place great importance upon ensuring that;

Homework is completed and handed in on Thursdays.

Reading at home is completed and the reading records are updated and in school daily. PE kit is in school for PE days (see The Week Ahead for your child's day/s).

You attend our parents meetings which we will continue to offer as virtual and face to face to enable you to attend in a way that suits you best.



Homework/Love Of Learning:

Visit:

https://fromevalecitizens.wordpress.com/

- Remind your child to bring in on Thursdays
- Speak to your child's Teacher for support



Reading Record:

- Read with your child and write comment in reading record twice a week.
- Remind your child to bring Reading Record and book to school every day.
- Speak to your child's Teacher for support



PF Kit

- PE kit to be available at school.
- Check "The Week Ahead" for PE dates.
- Speak to your child's Teacher for support



Parent/Teacher Meeting:

- Check email from school to book Parents Meeting.
- Check "The Week Ahead" to book Parents Meeting.
- Speak to your child's Teacher for support

Homework not handed in Week 1:

Text sent home: 'This is a reminder that homework is due weekly'

Homework not handed in Week 2:

Text sent home: 'We have noticed your child has not given in their homework for 2 weeks. Please support them to do this'

Reading Record not Completed Week 1:

Text sent home: 'This is a reminder that reading logs are due weekly and should contain at least 2 home reads'

Reading Record not Completed Week 2:

Text sent home: 'We have noticed your child has not given in their reading log with at least 2 home reads for 2 weeks. Please support them to do this.'

PE Kit not at School Week 1:

Text sent home: This is a reminder that your child needs their PE kit in school.

PE Kit not at School Week 2:

Text sent home: 'Your child has not had their PE kit in school for 2 weeks. This has impacted on their physic al activity. Please support them to have it in school.

Parent Meeting not Booked:

Text sent home: "We have noticed you have not made a parent/teacher meeting. Please speak to your child's class teacher

Homework not handed in/ Reading Record not completed/PE Kit not in School/ Parent Meeting not booked Week 3:

Phone call from Dr Saunders or Mrs Dawson to understand support required.











After School Clubs - Term 4

We will be offering several **FREE** after school clubs for our children in Term 4

Ranging from Boccia to Times Table Rockstars you can book a place with no charge!

We will also offer Forest School; however, this will be a club that you will need to pay for.

Forest School on Mondays (year 1 to year 6) - £18.00

Gardening on Tuesdays (year 5 & 6) - Free

Digital Art on Thursdays (year 1 to year 6) - Free

Timetable Rockstars on Thursdays (year 3 to year 6) - Free

You will be able to book on Pay360 between 07/02/22 8am to 16/02/22 midnight.

Places are limited and are offered on a first come, first served basis.

Whether free or paid for, all bookings will need to be made using Pay360.

Click **HERE** for more information on Pay360 or call us on 0117 353 2902



Looking for a role that fits around the family?

Please get in touch with Lisa Giles by email <u>lisa.giles@aspens-services.com</u> to find out more.

Hours are 16.25 hours per week during school term times only.

Working in the kitchen to support our school chef providing nutritious meals to our children.



Community Support

WE are so lucky to have an East Bristol Children's Centre (EBCC) right on our doorstep. EBCC provide a wide spectrum of services from family events, support for SEND children and much, much more. Please Click HERE to see their full timetable for 2022



A little bit about us



At our centres you will find a safe & welcoming environment with easy access to a range of activities & information to help you lead a happy, healthy family life.

Services include a variety of groups, family events, 1:1 support & signposting to other services to ensure you and your family get the best experience possible.

We are always keen to know what services you would like in your local children's centre! Please pop in and see us, give us a call, drop us an email or send a message via Facebook or our website.

All of our centres are safe spaces If you are feeling unsafe, please call us or visit your local centre and

Ask for ANI (Annie) If you are in

immediate danger call 999

You can also access support from Next Link on 0117 925 0680



more information

Early years SEND support is available at Oldbury Court Children's Centre from the Bristol Portage team. or call 0300 125 6274 (East/Central)

For more information, please visit www.bristol.gov.uk/web/bristol-local-offer/portagehome-visiting-service

Information, advice & guidance

Support is available to calculate your entitlement to benefits including a better off in work calculation,

identifying employment and training opportunities.

For more information, contact 0117 357 4192 or

email askcyps@bristol.go.uk

Safeguarding is everyone's responsibility

Are you worried about a child or young person?

Do you or your child need some help?

Call First Response on 0117 903 6444

(Out of hours emergency team 01454 615165)

We work with Bluebell to support families manage their mental health and wellbeing during pregnancy and after birth. For more information, please visit www.bluebellcare.org

or 0300 125 6264 (South)





Community Children's Health Partnership

Bristol's SEND Local Offer

The Speech & Language team are available for one to one appointments across East Bristol Children's Centres

Please contact us or visit your local centre for more information on groups and services.

To register your interest for groups that require booking, please visit www.eastbristolchildrenscentre.co.uk/timetable to complete an Expression of Interest form and we will be in touch when a space is available.

Please help us to keep our groups running by donating £1 per session. Sessions marked (£) incur an additional charge.



Family Services & Adult Learning Timetable 2022







Oldbury Court

Frenchay Road BS16 2QS 0117 3532899

Speedwell

Speedwell Road BS5 7SY 0117 9030206

Broomhill

Fermaine Avenue BS4 4UY 0117 3534276

St. Anne's **Park**

Lichfield Road BS4 4BJ 0117 3773189



'Helping children and families be the best they can be





Keep in touch

eastbristolchildrenscentres

astbristol.childrenscentres@bristol-schools.uk www.eastbristolchildrenscentre.co.uk

Sign up to our newsletter: www.eastbristolchildrenscentre.co.uk/email-sign-up

Sirona School Health Nurse Webinar Series - February 2022



Healthy Eating Thursday 17th Feb 9.30am - 10.30am

Understanding Your Child's Wellbeing Wednesday 16th Feb 1.30pm-2.30pm

9.30am-10.30am

Your Child's Eating Habits Tuesday 15th Feb

Dental Health Thursday 17th Feb 1.30pm-2.30pm



Keeping Your Child Happy and Healthy Friday 18th Feb

9.30am-10.30am



Helping Your Child With Sleep

Monday 14th February 9.30am-10.30am



Continence in Children and Young People Tuesday 15th February 10.30am - 11.30am

Click on the icon to register for the event! (registration may close 1 day prior. so please book on as soon as you

lloug



Click on the Sirona Logo above to access the booking pages for each of the FREE webinars listed to the left.

These sessions are aimed at parents and carers who may need help with these common challenges. Nurses will be on hand to answer any questions you may have.

Click HERE

Online Safety

What Parents Need to Know!

Each newsletter we will provide a helpful fact page on an online game or issue. We know children will want to play online games with their friends and this can be a great way for children to have fun. However as you will be aware with every benefit there is also a disadvantage. Being aware of what these can be will help to keep your child safe.



Academy Life in Pictures

We are Scientists

Our children are discovering our world through science from mini beasts to the environment.













We are Outside

Our Forest school area is getting a lot of use!









We are loving school FVA children enjoying their learning across the academy





You can stay in touch with what is happening at the academy by logging onto our Twitter feed.

Click Here





School Immunisation Team 3 Station Road Pill Bristol BS20 0AB

17th January 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Community Clinics for Flu Immunisation Programme

We are running community catch-up clinics for children from Reception – Year 11 who, for any reason, were unable to receive their flu vaccine in school. If your child attends a school in the Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire (BNSSG) area and you have not already completed a consent form for your child to receive the flu vaccine please do so following the consent link below

https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2021/consent

How to book an appointment

Once you have completed a consent form (if your child attends a BNSSG school) or if your child is home-educated or not attending school you can click on the link below to make an appointment for your child to receive the Flu vaccine at one of our community based clinics https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2021/bookflu

Although, the link is for a nasal flu appointment we will be able to offer the inactivated flu vaccine (porcine gelatine free) for those young people who are unable to accept porcine gelatine products at the clinic. Please complete the form to book the appointment and you can request this on the day.

For more information about the Nasal Flu vaccination programme, please visit <u>Protect</u> yourself against flu – information for those in school years 7 to 11 - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk) and <u>Protecting your child against flu - Information for parents and carers of preschool and primary school-aged children (publishing.service.gov.uk)</u>

If your child is eligible for a COVID-19 vaccination you can book this through the National Booking Service at Book or manage your coronavirus (COVID-19) vaccination - NHS (www.nhs.uk)

In the meantime, if you have any questions please contact the School Immunisation Team on 01275 373104 or email sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net
Yours faithfully

KAraus

Karen Evans - Head of Specialist Services for Children

Service provided by:







NEW Menu for Term 4

*See week 3 menu choices for the first week of Term 4